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Aloha Commissioners, 

Thank you for serving on this Commission and putting in significant effort to help restore
some trust into our government. I know you already have a large list in front of you of items to
consider and discuss. 

I am adding my name in support of many of the things fellow public testifiers have brought
up, including: increased transparency with Sunshine Law requirements being applicable to our
State Lawmakers, increased advanced notice of hearings, term limits, no fundraising during
session, increased access of remote testimony to the public, increased scrutiny and limits on
lobbyists, and lower the amount of the campaign spending contribution limits and increase
public funding matching opportunities.

Mahalo for your consideration,
Shannon Matson 
(808)937-3037
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